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10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 5 May, 1982.

Thank you so much for your letter of 30 April. I greatly

enjoyed meeting you on 28 April, and was very pleased to have

the chance to talk with you about international affairs.

Everyone was delighted with your speech at the lunch - indeed it

was a very happy occasion. It was wonderful to see so many of

your Ministers. We truly appreciated their efforts too. I am

so glad that you enjoyed your visit to London. Everyone here

wants to know as much as possible about Thailand.

My very best wishes,
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His Excellency General Prem Tinsulanonda.


